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February 4, 2017 AMA Chartered Club # 4095

38 36'25.61" N   75 53'06.52" W                         6035 Shiloh Camp Rd, Hurlock, MD

Hello Members-

Dull overcast winter weather, followed by an almost Spring day, followed by

howling wind is the pattern right now.  Some members are finding time to fly

when conditions permit, and others are working on their winter building and

repair projects.  If you are not mentioned above, do think about cleaning up

your squadron, servicing fuel lines, cycle those batteries, make sure your

planes are ready to go for when it gets right to come back out to fly - that day is

closer than you think and you should be ready when it arrives. 

The date is approaching (a week from today- next Saturday) when the auction

will be held at Ace's place on Kent Island.  Bring some cash and your trailer to

claim your favorite airplane in memory of our dear friend. 

The upcoming year should include some fun club activities which are being

planned behind the scenes.  Stay tuned for more details about the club picnic /

scale event.  A jet fly in has been requested and folks are working on making

that happen if possible.  Our treasurer has been updating the member list with

5 additional paid up members this week.  If you have not yet done so, we have

a meeting next Wednesday and will be happy to take your check and your
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upcoming member renewals.  Make sure to keep your AMA membership

current.

AMA District IV has announced a contest to sponsor a  youngster in our district

to AMA Camp this summer.  Let Jack know if you know of someone who would

like to enter.  We will have details at the club meeting Wednesday. 

See you at the field,

Jack

January 11, 2017 at the Train Station at 7pm.  The Treasurer reported 27 paid

up members, $2,639.76 in savings and $1,757.81 in checking.

The Scale event/picnic committee reported on progress for details of the

upcoming picnic and a date of May 13 with May 20 as the rain date.  This will

be a jointly sponsored event with SAC and ESAC joining forces.  There will be

fly-in style fun and a People's Choice voting for favorite aircraft.  Free food will

be available and members will be encouraged to bring food to share.  It was

suggested that the club consider awarding a "Gravity Sucks" award at the next

Christmas party to the member who most deserves it.  We will try to remember

this throughout the year so that we can document those most deserving. 

The possibility of having a jet event was discussed.  Dennis Blades agreed to

make contact with other jet guys and suggest April 22,29 or May 6 as possible

dates.

Prize plaques for IMAC were discussed.  IMAC events are scheduled for

June17-18 and August 19-20 this year and it has been suggested that we go

back to awarding plaques as prizes.  Pricing and design options are being

considered.  Thanks Kenny. 
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There being no further business, the meeting was called to a close at 7:41pm.

February 8 - Club meeting at

the train station 7pm

March 8 - Club meeting at the

train station 7pm

April 12 - Club meeting at the

train station 7pm

May 10 - Club meeting at the

FIELD 7pm

May13 -- SAC/ESAC Scale

Picnic

May 20 -- SAC/ESAC picnic

rain date

June 14 - Club meeting at the

FIELD 7pm

June 17-18 -- IMAC Battle at

the Bay

July 12 - Club meeting at the

Field 7pm

August 10 - Club meeting at

the Field 7pm

August 12-13 - Jim Coll Stunt

Contest

August 19-20 - IMAC

Competition

September 13 - Club meeting

at the Field 7pm

October 11 - Club meeting at

the Train Station 7pm

November 8 - Club meeting at

the Train Station 7pm

December 13 - Christmas

Party Meeting 7pm — at the

train station

Support Our Local

Hobby Shops

Hobby Stop

22762 Sussex Hwy

Seaford, DE

302-629-3944

Hobby Town of

Happy Birthday to You . . .

William Harris -- Feb 8

Duane Lundahl -- Feb 9

Doug Young -- Feb 3

Warren Avis -- Feb 17

Links

AMA Website

AMA - District IV
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106 Marlboro Ave

Easton, MD

410-822-7800

FAA- Pilot Registration

Renewal Membership

Form

Jack Upchurch -- President

410-310-2007

Duane Lundahl -- V. President

301-717-5727

George Fox -- Safety Officer

410-310-9245

CLUB OFFICERS -- CONTACT

Jim Cockran Treasurer /

membership coordinator

302-381-6583

Skip Messick -- Field Marshall

443-521-2939
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